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17th April 2023 
Dear families, 
 
The lighter mornings and good weather have heralded the start of the summer term and I would like to extend a warm 
welcome back to everyone. This is a busy period for us all in school with intense preparation for the forthcoming 
examinations for students in Years 11 and 13 as well as groups lower down the school, such as our Year 7s.  
 
Eid Al-Fitr  
As the month of Ramadan draws to an end, the date for our Eid closure will be Friday 21st April. Lessons will resume as 
normal on Monday 24th April.  
 
Year 11 and Year 13 Examinations Season 
External qualifications mean that for most Year 11 and Year 13 students, term finishes earlier than usual, on 
completion of their final exams and after the traditional leavers’ events. However, please note that the exam boards 
have designated Thursday 8th June and Thursday 15th June 2023 (afternoons only), and Wednesday 28th June 2023 
(all day) as the final exams contingency dates. This means that in the event of any disruption, exams can be scheduled 
to these dates, or in advance of them.  All students in Years 11 and 13 should be aware that they must be available to 
sit exams from the date of their first exam until Wednesday 28th June 2023. 
 
Key Events for this term 
The calendar on our website is regularly updated and contains dates of activities and events that are taking place in 
school. Key dates for the coming weeks are listed below. 

 Bank holiday - Monday 1st May  

 Year 7 Examinations - Week beginning Monday 1st May  

 Bank holiday (Coronation weekend) - Monday 8th May  

 Year 12 Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 10th + Thursday 11th May  

 Half term holiday – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June  
 

To remain up to date on all school news, click HERE . You can also follow us on Facebook and Twitter @StepneyAS for a 
wealth of content from students and staff.  
 
To all those who will be celebrating, Eid Mubarak from everyone at Stepney All Saints. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Paul Woods 
Headteacher 
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